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Since 2016, she has worked tirelessly to advocate for patients' rights and bi-
partisan policy changes needed for Medicaid passing new legislation. In 2022
she was the recipient of The Yellow Rose of Texas presented from Governor
Abbott. Her volunteer work focuses on Board service for non-profit
organizations that service the rare and medically complex pediatric
community.



